
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 10th February 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

This term is flying by as we enter the last week of 

the first half term.  We break up on Friday 17th 

February and return to school on Monday 27th 

February. Year Two will be getting very excited 

about their residential to Beeston and Year Three 

have a trip to Chester to look forward to. Please 

remember that there is an INSET day on Monday 

6th March.  

 

 

Beetle Drive 

Our Rose Queen, 

Erika Davenport, and 

her attendants held 

a beetle drive in 

school on  

Wednesday evening. 

There were 50  

people, old and 

young alike who  

attended - many of 

whom had never 

even heard of a  

beetle drive before! 

The girls sold homemade cakes, drinks and held a 

raffle to raise a fabulous total of £225!! 

Erika, Grace, Emma and Phoebe would like to thank 

everyone who attended and helped them raise this 

amazing amount just in one night for The Christie 

Hospital, 

 

PTA AGM 

PTA are holding their AGM on Thursday 2nd March  

at 7.30pm. Everyone is welcome and remember you 

are all already members! They are currently looking 

for someone to fill the position of secretary. If 

you would like to know more about the role or are 

interested in the position, please see Louise Guy. 

 

 

Spring School Disco 

It is time to get on your  

dancing shoes and put the 

S p r i n g  D i s c o  i n  y o u r  

diary! The disco will be in the 

school hall on Friday 24th 

M a r c h .  T i m e s  t o  b e  

confirmed. 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 15th February NO SWIMMING Yr3 

Thurs 2nd March—PTA AGM 7.30pm Bears Head 

Friday 24th March - Spring Disco 
 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before and 

after school care. Just call in to the school office for 

more details.  

 

 

 
 

This week I would like to celebrate the high  

morals and mature attitude of the children during 

safer internet day held in school on Tuesday. 

All the work we are doing in school and that you 

are doing at home will help to keep our children 

safer online. 

 

Take a look at the website to see what has been 

going on in school. 

 

 

Well done! 


